

Castle Camps CofE (VC) Primary School Church Lane, Castle Camps, Cambridge CB21 4TH

Telephone: 01799 584270

Fax: 01799 584442

E-mail: office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.castlecampsschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A.E.O'Connor

Friday, 27th March 2015

Dear Parents,

OFSTED Inspection

As you are aware, our school was inspected by OFSTED on Tuesday, 24th and Wednesday, 25th March. We are now waiting for the final report to be forwarded to us and I look forward to sharing our achievements with you as soon as the findings are quality assured.

The Lead Inspector, Mr John Mitcheson (HMI), has asked me to pass on his thanks to parents and children for their contributions during the inspection. I would like to add to this by saying how very grateful we are for the encouragement, loyalty and support demonstrated by parents since the previous inspection in November 2013. The positive feedback posted on the OFSTED Parent View website was also very much appreciated. Thank you.

Please accept my very best wishes for a restful Easter break. Term begins for the children on Tuesday, 14th April.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Alexandra O'Connor Headteacher



